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Robert E. Mook

1305 P St, NW Apt 1

Washington, DC 20005

Dear Mr. Mook,

Thank you for your recent contribution of $5,000 to the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee: via Bank Wire ending in , received February 03, 2011.

Since the above-mentioned contribution did not contain your signature, we would ask that you  please sign the enclosed form which confirms your contribution for our records in accordance with federal law.
Please return the form in the enclosed envelope provided.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Katherine O’Koniewski at 202-485-3407 at o’koniewski@dccc.org 
Sincerely,

Katherine O’Koniewski
Finance Operations Director

Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee

(See response form next page.)
CONFIRMATION OF PERSONAL FUNDS via Wire Transfer
Robert E. Mook
1305 P St, NW Apt 1
Washington, DC 20005

This confirms that I contributed $20,000 from my personal funds, and not from any incorporated source or account, to the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee on January 1st, 2010, to bank account ending in 1234 and I would like the contribution credited solely in my name. 

Signed: ___________________________________________

Name Printed: _____________________________________

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

Date: ______________________________________________
Please fax completed form to Katherine O’Koniewski at (202) 478-9499

 or email to o’koniewski@dccc.org  
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